
22nd April, 1929.

Mr. Lovell C. Carroll 
McGill Hepressentative, 
National Federation of 
Canadian University Students, 
690, Sherbrooke Street West, 
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Carroll,
I have your note regarding the Second 

Imperial Conference of Students, and will be glad to 
ta'e up the matter at the next Meeting of the 
Governors, which will take place within a fortnight.

Yours sincerely

Acting Principal.


